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Security Assessment 

At your request, Officer Casey Harnas and I have performed a security assessment of your office space 
at 2300 Kanawha Boulevard, East. As is the practice with assessments, we have documented and 
formulated the findings and subsequently developed basic recommendations to create a more secure 
working environment for your employee's and visitors. The recommendations have been broken down 
into three separate and distinct topics: structural, technical, and procedural/policy. 

The Structural Recommendations are more or less a punch list of facility deficiencies that should be 
addressed by contractors and your staff. The items can most likely be quickly addressed and should be 
completed prior to any technical tasks being undertaken. Any potential vendor of the technical 
solutions should view the finished product of the structural recommendations in order to develop a 
valid quote for goods and services. Examples of mirror types have been included in the packet. 

The Technical Recommendations address issues related to access control to the building. I would 
suggest you contact Electronic Specialty Co to get a price quote and base line specifications for both the 
card access and Airphone intercom applications. Again, examples of the intercom application are 
included in the packet 

The Procedural/ Policy Recommendations are items that will that will help in managing a secure 
workplace. 














